
 
 
 
14th July 2020 
 
 
Dear Students 
 

Firstly, can I say a huge thank you to all of you who joined us for the Webinars last week. It was 
fantastic to see so many of you join your tutors for the Zoom calls afterwards. 
 

I wold now like to invite you for a second Zoom call, this time each form will be meeting separately 
with their tutors along with either Ms Daley or myself.  This call will give you another opportunity to 
ask questions and to meet your form mates. We would like all of you to be ready to either answer 
via the voice chat or text chat function with your name, the primary school you are at and maybe a 
fascinating fact about yourself! 
 

We will also be sharing with you some crucial information regarding the start of next year. There will 
also be the opportunity to ask questions should you have any. 
 

Please see below for the links to your meetings. We very much look forward to seeing you there! 
 

Kind regards 
 

Mr Hadaway and the Year 7 team 
 
 
 
 

Form Group 7D – Thursday 16th July 4pm 
Mark Hadaway is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/96030133160?pwd=TXJtM240K0J6Z202aTRLZkhrUTc5QT09 
 
Meeting ID: 960 3013 3160 
Passcode: 9tMi0k 
 
 

https://zoom.us/j/96030133160?pwd=TXJtM240K0J6Z202aTRLZkhrUTc5QT09

